
 

   

   
 

 

 

 
CIPA relocation 
 
25 September 2018  

 
 

  

    

  Good afternoon 
 
Please be informed that Companies and Intellectual Property Authority (CIPA) 
will be relocating from its offices in Kgale mews to a new location in CBD, plot 
54358 prime plaza building, (former CEDA building). 
 
The last day of operation at Kgale mews will be on the 28th of September 2018 
and first day of operation at CBD will be 29 October 2018. 
              
 
 
Best regards, 
Grant Thornton 
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